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MARKET NOTICE

 

  
Number: 225/2024 

Relates to: ☐  Equity Market 

☐  Equity Derivatives Market 

☐  Commodity Derivatives Market 

☐  Currency Derivatives Market 

☒  Interest Rate Derivatives Market 

☐  Bond Market 

☐  Bond ETP Market 

  

Date: 07 August 2024 

  

SUBJECT: DELISTING OF JIBAR FUTURES PRODUCT 

  

Name and Surname: Thembi Mda-Maluleka 

Designation: Head: Interest Rates and Currency Derivatives 
  

 

Dear Client, 

 

The JSE will shortly commence the process to delist the JIBAR Futures product.  

 

The South African financial market is currently transitioning away from the JIBAR rate as part of a market-wide benchmark reform.  

The current Jibar futures contracts have no open interest and are unlikely to see any increase in activity. 

 

Note that this delisting ONLY affects the Jibar futures contracts and not any other product that may reference the Jibar rate.   

 

We plan to have the product delisted by Monday, 12 August 2024. 

 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this Market Notice, please e-mail: IRC@jse.co.za 
 

 

This Market Notice is available on the JSE website at: JSE Market Notices 

https://www.jse.co.za/
https://clientportal.jse.co.za/communication/jse-market-notices

